
From: Ronald Burrows  
To: Debra White Plume  
Date: Monday, March 09, 2009 1:03 PM 
Subject: RE: Powertech ISL Application 
  
Dear Ms. White Plume, 
  
The scheduled public release date is March 16, 2009. 
  
Regards, 
  
Ron 
 
Ronald A. Burrows 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Federal and State Materials and  Environmental  
  Management Programs 
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch 
301.415.6443 
  
  
 
 
From: Debra White Plume   
Sent: Monday, March 09, 2009 2:40 PM 
To: Ronald Burrows 
Subject: Powertech ISL Application 
 
Greetings Mr. Burrows, 
I have seen on the NRC website that Powertech USA has submitted their 
source material license application for the Dewey-Burdock ISL uranium 
mine in Edgemont, SD. 
Can you tell me when that document will be available for public viewing 
on the NRC website? 
Thank you. 
Sincerely, 
 
Debra White Plume 
Owe Aku, Bring Back the Way 
lakota1@gwtc.net 
www.bringbacktheway.com 


